THE WOOSTER GR

June 18, 2012

Suzanne C. Daniels & Greg J. Hohman
2244 2™ Avenue, #13
San Diego, CA 92101

Dear Suzanne & Greg,

I am writing to express our gratitude for your donation of $25 to The Wooster Group's
Summer Institute.

Because of you and others like you we'll be able to realize our plans for this summer:

more students and terrific guest artists specializing in theater, video, and Shakespeare.

If you can, please join us for the free public showings on August 9™, 10", or 11", You
can call The Performing Garage for a reservation at 212-966-9796.

With sincere thanks,
Kate Valk
The Wooster Group~
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